
Please send donations to: 
 

One Hope Ministries 
904 South Roselle Rd.  

Suite #107 
Schaumburg, IL 60193 

 

 
onehopeministries.org 

info@onehopeministries.org 
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Chandler’s Chophouse 
 

401 N Roselle Rd Schaumburg, IL  60194   
The dinner will also feature a silent auction & a raffle. (see insert for more details) 

 

Saturday, November 12, 2016 at 5:30 P.M. 
 

Family Style Dinner:  $35.00 per person 
 

Reserve your table for 10-12 today!  
 

Purchase tickets: Mail – address above  

PayPal – on website event page, www.onehopeministries.org 
 

Your prayers and financial support are vital to the success of the ministry. 

We were named a Top-Rated 2015 

nonprofit by GreatNonprofits. The award 

is based on a number of positive reviews 

that One Hope Ministries received, 

reviews written by volunteers and donors 

like you. People posted their personal 

experience with the ministry. This 

recognition helps us stand out from the 

crowd to win volunteers, donations, and 

more supporters. Together, we can make 

an even bigger impact! Will you please 

help us by writing a review at: 

http://greatnonprofits.org/org/one-hope-

ministries-nfp/  THANK YOU! 

All of the girls wanted their yearly hair cut. But 

when they found out that the gals who usually 

cut their hair were not coming on the teams this 

year they were sad. There was a  beautician on 

one team, but she only had time to do one hair 

cut. Then a donation came in for the rest of the 

girls to get their hair cut in the beauty salon. 

None of them had ever been to a salon before so 

it was a new experience. I use a beautician from 

Canada who lives here. She was happy to meet 

the girls after hearing about them for years. 

Thanks, the donation was a real blessing! 

To make a donation to the ministry, please 

visit our donate button on our website: 

www.onehopeministries.org or send a check 

to the address above. Thanks for the blessing. 

 

 

http://greatnonprofits.org/org/one-hope-ministries-nfp/#r_id-256844--user_id-345244
http://greatnonprofits.org/org/one-hope-ministries-nfp/#r_id-256844--user_id-345244
http://www.onehopeministries.org/


 

Thanks for allowing the girls an opportunity to share a small piece of their culture with you by showing you how their typical clothing is 

worn! Thanks for playing soccer with them! Thanks for singing in Spanish and English with them! Thanks for practicing your Spanish 

with them! Thanks for taking them to the cross! Thanks for the movie! Thanks for the crafts! Thanks for taking them out to a restaurant 

for supper!  Last but not least thanks for the pizza! 

 

 

Matthew 25:40 says: I tell you the truth, whatever you did for the least of these brothers of mine you did for me. 

 

Team 3 ~ July 3 

Sharon Baptist,  

McDonough, GA 

 

Team 4 ~ July 17 (2
nd

 team) 

Dunwoody Baptist, 

Atlanta, GA 

 

Team 1 ~ June 5 

Dunwoody Baptist,  

Atlanta, GA 

 

Team 5 ~ Aug 7 

Living Hope Church,  

Elk Grove, IL 

 

Team 2 ~ June 25 

See to Read, Read to See, group 

Roselle, Il 

 

Team 6 ~ Aug14  

Beale Memorial, 

Tappahannock, VA 

 

Our visitors are always a blessing to the girls and the ministry. The girls are happy 

and always feel good that others are interested and care about them and their future. 

It is a blessing to them when teams take time to include them in their mission trips. 
 

 


